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Dear José': 

Your paper on "Ortega y Gasset" is too ad hominem 
for the American Philosophical Quarterly, but 1t would 
do well for the new History of Philosophy Quarterly 
(brochure enclosed). I woulT"be glad to take it for 
that journal on one condition, v1z. that you end the 
paper in the middle of page 21 (new numbering, oíd 24). 
The rest is too much of an anticlimax. If you don't 
like this, I'd settle for your proposing a different 
ending that is less lame. 

With all the best, 

Sincerely yours, 

Nicholas Rescher 

/cmr 

Encl. 


